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Bunnings stores in Greater Auckland re-open for customers 
 
 

In line with Greater Auckland moving to Level 2 restrictions, Bunnings stores in Greater Auckland have 
re-opened their doors to customers. 

 
To help keep everyone safe, Bunnings stores across New Zealand have comprehensive safety 
measures in place, including: 
 

• Physical distancing measures, including floor markings of 2m 

• Encouraging customers to use contactless payment where possible 

• Monitoring and limiting if necessary, the number of customers in-store 

• Increased cleaning particularly for counters, trolleys and baskets throughout the day and a deep 
clean of each store using disinfectants daily 

• Continued suspension of sausage sizzles, family events, in-store cafes and children’s activities 

• Gloves and hand sanitiser for team members  

• Contact tracing 

 

Bunnings Director NZ/ HR, Jacqui Coombes, commented on the re-opening: 

‘We’re so happy to be welcoming customers back into our stores in Greater Auckland. We’re continuing 
to adapt how we operate to keep everyone safe and ensure customers can access the products they 
need safely during Level 2. 

Bunnings is strongly recommending team members, suppliers and customers wear a face mask or 
covering at all Bunnings NZ sites, in line with government advice. 

Customers who are unable to make it in-store or prefer to shop online can still purchase their products 
via Click & Deliver or Bunnings’ contactless Drive & Collect pick-up service. 
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